
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Moving in the Right Direction! 

The collaborative effort of our officers and community partners has enabled 

us to build on last year’s crime reduction success. I am pleased to report that 

year-to-date, we are experiencing historically low numbers for both violent 

crime and property crime, resulting in a 40 percent reduction in major crime 

as compared to this period last year. The reductions in thefts from motor 

vehicles and larcenies, which includes package thefts, are particularly 

promising. I believe this improvement is a direct result of our partners taking 

steps to better secure their property.    

As spring and warmer weather approach, we must all remain vigilant. Foot 

traffic in many of our neighborhoods will increase, and tools left in yards and 

open windows can make your property easy targets for thieves. Please 

remember to always secure your property and report all suspicious activity to 

police. If you have concerns that you would like to discuss, please contact me 

by phone or email. My information can be found in the left column of this 

page. I also encourage you to join us on Nextdoor so that we can share 

important information about your neighborhood. Thank you for your 

continued support. 
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